

## INTEROFFICE MEMO

Gary Grief, Executive Director

Alfonso D. Royal III, Charitable Bingo Operations Director

To:

J. Winston Krause, Chairman

Carmen Arrieta-Candelaria, Commissioner

Peggy A. Heeg, Commissioner Doug Lowe, Commissioner Robert Rivera, Commissioner

From:

Bob Biard, General Counsel

Date:

February 4, 2016

Re:

Consideration of and possible discussion and/or action on illegal gambling activities at

Commission-licensed lottery ticket sales locations and/or by Commission-licensed bingo

operators

There are no documents associated with this agenda item.